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In the coming year, Eta chapter will continue to meet monthly with an emphasis on meaningful meetings focusing on education and community service topics. We will again use Dr.Lynn Schmidt’s new process for inviting new members and added three new members. Judy Ireton inspired us, telling of time at the regional conference in Spearfish, South Dakota. We are reviewing applications for two $1,000. grant-in-aid scholarships for student teachers. We changed the award from spring to fall this year. Our main objective is to keep the business meetings short so we have more time for learning opportunities, community service and fellowship.  

Respectfully,

Gretchen Van Hove/Lynn McNamara, co-presidents

